
STAY HEALTHY STREET
Little Brook Park

Monday, April 12  
to Monday, July 12  
(or longer if neighbors want it!)

We’ll close the block outside 
of Little Brook Park to vehicles 
and open it up to play!

Contact SDOT and Lake City Collective  
with questions, comments, and ideas
stayhealthystreets@seattle.gov | 206-771-0481
www.seattle.gov/transportation/projects-and-programs/ 
programs/stay-healthy-streets



P.O. Box 34996
Seattle, WA 98124-4996

We’ve heard neighbors want more options to get outside.
We’re closing the block outside of Little Brook Park to 
vehicles and opening it up to play!


